
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                    Last Week At-a-Glance ... 

                                                      I hope everyone had     

                                                      relaxing weekend.   Our  

                                                    first full week  of  

                                                   kindergarten went  

                                            smoothly, considering all the 

new procedures, class rules, and kindergarten 

expectations we had to learn. We have set up our 

table spots, practiced our schedule, and met all 

essential support personnel with a “Brown Bear” 

scavenger hunt.  The students also colored an 

“essential personnel” activity which should have come 

home in your child’s daily folder.  This can be utilized 

to familiarize yourself with the team of educational 

professionals who will be working with your child 

throughout the year. 

We completed a number review in math; the students 

are looking good on previous number knowledge! We 

created “Kindergarten Backpacks” in writing, began 

work on the alphabet, and read many back to school 

themed books.  

Last week, Ms. Krol, our principal, also surprised us 

and read “The Principal from The Black Lagoon”.  The 

kids absolutely loved it.  Other mystery guests who 

read to us "new school year" theme stories included 

Mrs. Davis, Mrs. Winland, and Miriam, who is Simon's 

older sister.  It was a great week and we are set up for 

an excellent year!  

Reminder about Daily Folders  

Daily communication is important between parents 

and their child about the day’s events.  

Communication between parents and the teacher is 

also very important.  I'll keep parents informed 

through many methods including this newsletter, 

Twitter, Class Dojo, etc.  However, it is extremely 

important that you check your child's daily folder every 

night. This folder will contain notes from school, PTA 

and myself; your student's daily life skills chart, etc.  

When I receive the folder back the next day containing 

a parent signature, I know that you've received the 

info you need. 

 

 Our student spotlight of the week this first week is my 

entire class! I am proud of how quickly they have learned 

the new kindergarten procedures and routines. I am excited 

to have such an awesome group of kids in my class! 

Week of August 27 - August 31, 2018 

Please make sure your student wears tennis shoes on P.E. and Music days 
as they are required.  

Monday Art  (Mrs. Gardsbane) 

Tuesday P.E. (Coach Fritsch) 

Wednesday STEM  (Mrs. Upham) 

Thursday Music  (Mrs. Barnett) 

Friday   Art  (Mrs. Gardsbane) 

This Week's Lunch Menu 

Monday 

Choice 1 – Scrambled Eggs with Sausage & Toast 

Choice 2 – Popcorn Chicken with Toast 

Choice 3 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich 

Tuesday 

Choice 1 – Country Chicken Bowl with Roll 

Choice 2 – Hamburger / Cheeseburger 

Choice 3 – Vegetarian Baja Salad with Corn Muffin 

Choice 4 – All American Chef Salad with Roll 

Wednesday 

Choice 1 – Breaded Drumstick with Roll 

Choice 2 – Chicken Sandwich 

Choice 3 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich 

Thursday 

Choice 1 – Enchilada Casserole with Tortilla Chips 

Choice 2 – Grilled Cheese Sandwich 

Choice 3 – Chicken Caesar Salad with Breadstick 

Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich 

Friday 

Choice 1 – Cheese Pizza 

Choice 2 – Pepperoni Pizza 

Choice 3 – Ham and Cheese Sandwich 

Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Friday, August 24th – HVE T‐shirt Spirit Day‐ wear your 
favorite HVE logowear with pride. 
Monday, September 3rd – School Holiday 
Monday, September 10th – Destination Imagination 
Awareness Night @ 6:45 pm 
 

Important Tip: 

Please label your child's items such as lunch boxes, snacks, 
water bottles, clothes, etc.  It greatly facilitates the process 
of returning lost, misplaced or unrecognized items to the 
appropriate student. 
 
 

 


